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On Thursday, February 15, 2024, the Health, Human Services, and Public 
Safety Committee convened to consider the nominee to the Commission for 
Women.  Established in 1972 by the Prince George’s County Council, the 
Commission aims to enhance the lives of women and girls by advocating for 
programs and legislation that strengthen families and communities.   
 
The County Executive forwarded the appointment of Ms. SheShauna Davis of 
Fort Washington to the Council Clerk on January 26, 2024.  A public hearing is 
scheduled for March 12, 2024, at 1:00 pm.  
 
Ms. Miriam Brewer, Of�ice of the County Executive, presented Ms. Davis’s 
background and priorities to the committee.  Ms. Davis demonstrated 
dedication through her professional endeavors and community involvement.  
The committee expressed gratitude to Ms. Davis for her willingness to serve.  
 
After discussion, the committee voted favorably 5-0 to con�irm Ms. SheShauna 
Davis's nomination for the Commission for Women. 
 


